Notice to the Public

Closure of the Registration for Foreign Employment at the Head Office of the
SLBFE on 16.12.2023.

This is to kindly inform you that the Registration for foreign employment at the Head
Office will be closed on 16" December 2023 (Saturday) due to the Annual Get Together.

Please note that registration for foreign employment will be made at the Bandaranaike
International Airport and Jaffna International Airport counters allocated for SLBFE.

Regret for any inconvenience caused

Clay,

Actg. General Manager/ SLBFE




